Trust Fund Office

Southern California Painting and Drywall Industries Trust Funds

P.O. Box 5548, El Monte, California 91734 (800) 752-2394 (626) 279-3020 Fax (626) 279-3055

November 16, 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE AETNA HMO PLAN TERMINATION AND BLUE SHIELD OF CALIFORNIA ENROLLMENT MATERIALS

Dear Member,

The Southern California Painting and Drywall Industries Health & Welfare Trust Fund would like to inform you that effective midnight, December 31, 2018, the Aetna HMO Plan will be terminated as your medical plan and replaced with Blue Shield of California effective January 1, 2019. Your prescription plan will not change. Most providers in Aetna's HMO plan are also in the Blue Shield HMO network.

Please complete the enclosed Enrollment Form and return it to the Trust Fund Office in the enclosed self-addressed envelope **by December 15, 2018**. Once you have enrolled with Blue Shield and have selected your primary doctor, you should receive your new Blue Shield ID card by December 30, 2018. Blue Shield Customer Service Line is (855) 256-9404 available 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Also, enclosed please find the following information:

- Access to Care
- Away From Home
- Continuity of Care
- Find a Doctor
- HMO Plan A&B Summary of Benefits
- HMO Plan C Summary of Benefits
- Life Referrals
- Group ID Card Flyer

If, after you have enrolled in Blue Shield, you would like to change medical plans from Blue Shield to Kaiser or to the Indemnity Plan (Anthem Blue Cross PPO Network) you can do so subject to the terms of the Trust Fund's rolling 12-month open enrollment rule.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Trust Fund Office at (626) 279-3020.

Sincerely,

The Enrollment Department